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AT A GLANCE: 
Kaiser Permanente’s Participation in  
Oregon Health Plan and the Children’s  
Health Insurance Program

Kaiser Permanente members are 
enrolled in Oregon Health Plan 
(Medicaid) and the Children’s Health 
Insurance Program (CHIP) in Oregon. 

Membership is composed of:

MORE THAN

51,000

Enrollment* Participation
Kaiser Permanente currently participates in 
Oregon Health Plan in 6 counties, mainly 
concentrated in the Portland metro area.

	§ To provide care and coverage in Oregon,  
Kaiser Permanente contracts with Health Share 
of Oregon in the Portland metro area and with 
PacificSource in Marion and Polk counties, on a 
capitated basis (meaning a fixed payment per 
member, per month). Kaiser Permanente also 
participates as a fee-for-service primary care 
provider under PacificSource in Lane County 
and contracts as a dental provider for Health 
Share of Oregon members in the Portland 
metropolitan area.
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*Data is current as of June 2020.

37.1%
CHILDREN

53.6%
ADULTS

9.4%
SENIORS 
and PERSONS 
with DISABILITIES
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Quality
Kaiser Permanente performs in the National 
Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA®) 
90th percentile or above** for the following 
measures:

• Cervical Cancer Screening
• BP Control
• Timely Postnatal Visits
• Diabetes: Screen for A1C Control
• Diabetes: Kidney Monitoring
• Diabetes: BP Control
• Timely Prenatal Visits

These metrics are based on NCQA’s Healthcare 
Effectiveness Data and Information Set (HEDIS), 
a tool used by more than 90% of America’s 
health plans to measure performance on 
important dimensions of care and service.

Telehealth
Kaiser Permanente is a leader in virtual care. 
Due to COVID-19 and the need to limit 
transmission of the virus, the usage of telehealth 
services has increased. Within the Northwest 
Medicaid population, which is mostly Oregon 
residents, the combined usage of scheduled 
telephone visits and video visits has increased 
over two-fold. In May 2020, Medicaid members 
in Northwest had approximately 10,000 virtual 
visits compared to approximately 4,000 virtual 
visits in January 2020, prior to COVID-19.
 

**Measures reflect Kaiser Permanente Oregon Health Plan performance among all Medicaid plans nationally in 2018.


